
                    How to Participate:
*Fill out the contract (including the number of people in the family you
would like to sponsor, unborn baby counts as 1 member)

*Get your family information via email

*Start Shopping (at least 1 gift for each family member, and one $50 gift
card per family for warm meal)

*Contact Jessica to schedule pick up/delivery of unwrapped items

*Don’t forget the gift card for the warm meal (food items not accepted)

Presents with a 

Purpose Program
F O R M E R L Y  K N O W N  A S  A D O P T  A  M O M  P R O G R A M

For many Healthy Start families in our county, the holidays are a time of
heartbreak as they struggle to provide a nice holiday season for their

families. 
Sponsoring a family this holiday season will help ease that burden and

provide a memorable and stress free moment the family will remember! 

For more information contact Jessica Quintero 
jquintero@healthystartcoalitionpasco.org 

727-355-4728



Sponsor’s
Information

  

Please provide at least one gift per family member (don’t forget the
unborn baby) along with a $50 gift card for a meal.
  Please no perishable items
  

Name of Business/
Organization

Contact Person

Name

Phone

Email

Address

Number of people in
family to sponsor

Presents with a

 Purpose Program
F O R M E R L Y  K N O W N  A S  A D O P T  A  M O M  P R O G R A M

Process: 
Gifts and gift cards should be provided no later than Friday, December 5, 2025. Please
contact Jessica Quintero 727-355-4728 to determine the place to pick up or deliver the
items. 

The Healthy Start Coalition will have to do an inventory of all items before they are
wrapped. Please don’t gift wrap the gifts and no perishable items.
 
Please email  this form to Jessica Quintero: jquintero@healthystartcoalitionpasco.org            

COA L I T I O N  U S E  O N LY

H S  WO R K E R :                                 PA R E N T  N A M E :    

Your faxed or emailed application will be your confirmation that you have
committed to sponsor a family. Once your application is submitted, we will send

you information regarding the family.

mailto:jquintero@healthystartcoalitionpasco.org

